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Monopole Incorporated
4661 Alger Street
Los Angeies, CA 90039

Dear Mr. Khalil:

The Nevada Department of Transportation (NDOT) has completed its review of
Monopole’s Monochem Permashield Premium System. The affected division’s
response indicates that based on field tests both on April 15, 2009 and October 5, 2009,
Monochem Permashield Premium System meets the minimum specifications for
502.02.05a ANTI GRAFFITI COATING (PERMANENT NON SACRIFICIAL) with all
restrictions removed as previously stated.

It must be emphasized that this QPL is only used to pre-qualify products and should not
be construed as a performance guaranty. Also, product approval is not intended as an
endorsement by NDOT. Your products will remain on the QPL as long as their
performance is satisfactory. Poor performance in the field will result in suspension or
removal from the QPL as per established NDOT product evaluation procedures. Please
be aware, that any modification of your products or a change in manufacturer's name
and address should be conveyed to the NDOT Research Division in a timely manner.

Failure to disclose this information may result in suspension of this approval or removal
from the QPL.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 775-888-
7894.

Sincerely,

Cons (e

Roma Clewell
Product Evaluation Coordinator
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